SUE HOOPER CHARITABLE FOUNDATION

SALTASH TOWN COUNCIL
25/03/2022

REF — TRUST PIANO AT SALTASH GUILDHALL

Dear

Following our email exchanges with regards to Grantham Piano’s report and on their
findings on the Trust’s piano when the estimated works were actioned.

You will be aware that we have been informed that the piano was in the end, not suitable
for any of the repairs first indicated by Mr John Steuart.

We are therefore returning the grant of £700 to the Saltash Town Council (cheque
enclosed).

Moreover, we have made arrangements for the piano to be viewed for information on the
removal process and costs to have the piano transported from the Saltash Guildhall, as per
my message to you.

McMullen Removers will be in touch with you to set this process in motion very soon |
understand.

I will write a report to that effect and send it to you as soon as | have the information and
process to hand from McMullen’s as promised.

Thank you once again for all your kind help in this matter, and indeed to the Saltash Town
Council for all the support that they have shown the Trust over many years, indeed, we are
saddened that this lovely piano of 100 years old is now having to end its days as a
magnificent playing instrument, that has played a significant role in musicality for the
community for many years!

Yours sincerely,
Sue

Sue Hooper — chair — Sue Hooper Charitable Foundation
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